CORRESPONDENCE
9/25/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09417-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 12:26 PM

To: ‘dhorner652@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Desta Horner.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: dhorner652@everyactioncustom.com <dhorner652 @everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 12:19 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| had solar panels installed on my roof 2 years ago. My savings on my electric bills have amazed me.

However, my main reason for installing them was to take action against climate change. This is the crucial issue facing
the world. Each year shows us that we are in eminent danger of reaching the tipping point.

Florida is prime target of impact of Climate change. Heat deaths, agricultural output reduction, sea level rise.

Please protect Florida by protecting the solar industry in Florida. You would be protecting Florida citizens by doing your
part for our climate.

The Public Service Commission is pledged to serve and protect our citizens. Fulfill your mandate and save solar panels.
Sincerely,

Desta Horner
652 Forest Cv Oviedo, FL 32765-9729





